D &3

CITY HALL WILL BE
CLOSED TO MOVE! WE ARE

Valley Park City Hall will be closed to the public MOVING

from 12:00 noon on Wednesday, February 28th

through Friday, March Ist to move into the new . ..
City Halll Come see us at our new City Hall beginning
at 8:00 am on Monday, March 4, 2024!

Payments can be placed in the mailbox located
near Benton Street at the edge of the parking lot.

NEW New Address

The St. Louis County Police Department Valley 55 CRESCENT AVE.

Park Detail is still located at the rear of the old ClTY HAI_I_ VALLEY PARK, MO 63088
City Hall and is accessible from Vest Avenue. e Same Contact Info

construction, the new 636-225-5171
Valley Park City Hallis www.valleyparkmo.org

ready for occupancy!
nschauf@valleyparkmo.org




